
 

LEBANON BOARD OF EDUCATION 

ENROLLMENT SUBCOMMITTEE MEETING 

LEBANON MIDDLE SCHOOL LIBRARY 

MARCH 21, 2023 – 6:45 PM 

 

MINUTES 

 

PRESENT: Nicole McGillicuddy, Danelle Person, Sarah Haynes (BOE Chair), Alexis 

Margerelli-Hussey (BOE Vice Chair) 

 

ALSO PRESENT: Superintendent Gonzalez 

  

I. Call to Order 

N. McGillicuddy called the meeting to order at 6:47 p.m. 

 

II. ASTE Program – Incoming Freshmen 

17 out of town ASTE students are confirmed to attend Lyman next year. 

 

III. School day preschool 

Superintendent Gonzalez will send out a survey to families in the March newsletter. 

Responses will be collected until the beginning of May. A recommendation was made to 

send the survey to the Jonathan Trumbull library to reach families not currently in 

Lebanon Public Schools. 

 

IV. Continuing recruitment efforts 

These are ideas made by the leadership team to attract middle schoolers to Lyman: 

- Hosting 8
th

 grade dances at Lyman 

- Visits for 7
th

 grade to Lyman 

- Introduction video send to families in middle school 

- Bring LMS and/or LES kids to Lyman drama productions 

- Advertise course selections to LMS 

- Collaboration between LMS and Lyman with sports programs and possible the rec 

department as well 

 

V. Adjournment 

N. McGilllicuddy adjourned the meeting at 7:04 p.m. The next meeting is scheduled for 

May 9. 

 

 

Submitted by, 

Nicole McGillicuddy, Subcommittee Chair 
 


